
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2013 
 
 
Mr. John Blake, Chair, 
Education and Training Committee, 
Ontario Road Builders’ Association, 
3765 Brunel Road, Unit 1, 
Mississauga, ON, L4Z 1Z5 
 
 
 
Dear John, 
 
I understand that applications have been received for the 2014 ORBA Scholarship 
Awards and I wish to offer this letter by way of support for the application you have 
received from Mr. Eric Le Fort. Eric is attending McMaster University in civil engineering 
next year and is, in my opinion, an ideal candidate to receive that scholarship. 
 
As you may know, Eric is the son of Kim Le Fort who handles the office administration 
at ORBA. I believe this relationship to the association warrants special attention in the 
adjudication of the applications and hope the Committee will consider it in that light.  I 
believe you will find that Eric meets and exceeds the award criteria in all categories.  I 
have read his essay and believe it reflects a sincere commitment to civil engineering 
and a tremendous ambition to succeed. 
 
I have known Eric for a number of years and I know him to be a fine young man with a 
strong work ethic and a courteous manner. When he was younger Eric helped out at 
ORBA from time to time and I found him to be a conscientious worker who could be 
counted on to accomplish what was asked of him with little direction.  I have also been 
very impressed with his affiliation with the Cadets and the leadership roles he has taken 
on within that organization over the years. 
 
I hope the Committee will consider this letter of recommendation as it reviews Eric Le 
Fort’s scholarship application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rob Bradford 
InSite Services 
 
 


